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Gateway kicks off Spring 2013 
Adult High School courses 

Program offers a way for adults, at least 18  
and a few credits short of high school graduation, way to receive diploma 

 
 

Adults a few credits short of completing their high school diploma should 

consider enrolling in the Adult High School program at Gateway Technical 

College’s Racine Campus.  

Reasonably priced classes are available starting Jan. 14 in math, history, 

government, social sciences and English.  

Classes are offered in the daytime as well as evening to accommodate 

working adults. To qualify, students must be at least age 18 and not currently 

enrolled in high school.  

Every year, Gateway provides the opportunity for many adults the three 

counties its serves – Kenosha, Racine and Walworth – to earn their adult high 

school diploma. 

Those interested should contact Rosalva Santana (262) 619-6612 

or Kevin Gerou at (262) 564-2348 to have their high school transcript reviewed 

before registration. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to 
ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 

to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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